
 

Easy Read Agenda (22nd July) 

 

Shared Food 

 

This week we will have a picnic.  

 
 Welcome 

 

We will introduce new members and visiting 

staff members.  

 

 

Markhouse Centre Consultation 
 
Council staff will be joining us to answer our 
questions about Markhouse Centre.  
  
This includes the Head of Provider 
Services. 
 
And members of the commissioning team. 
 
We have 23 questions prepared and shared 
beforehand.   
 

 

 
 

Reviewing Ways of Collaborating 

 

We will talk about our first impressions of 
Miro. 
 
Miro is a website with an interactive 
whiteboard. 
 
We will discuss if there are better ways for 
us to add and see each other’s thoughts.  
 
This will help us to develop our Matters of 
Concern document.   

 



Staff Attendance Group Attendance 
 

Ash; Casey; Diane; Andrew; Jenni; Niam 7 

 

Agenda Task/updates 

 

Responsible  Completed 

Markhouse 
Centre 
Consultation 

As part of the ongoing consultation 
regarding Markhouse Centre, The 
Interim Head of Provider Services 
and staff members of the Change 
team joined the residents’ group. 
 
The group had come up with a list 
of 23 questions to ask beforehand, 
both during our last meeting and 
over email. These questions 
included: 
 

• How would you manage the 
transition for each 
individual? What support 
would they receive? 

 

• Where in the transition 
planning is the residents 
voice? 
 

• Would you be looking at 
people’s friendship groups? 
 
 

These questions were shared with 
the visiting staff members in 
advance.  
 
Each question was asked and 
received an answer during the 
meeting, and further discussion 
came from the groups’ learnings.  
 
There was particular focus on 
asking whether service users of 
Markhouse Centre will have their 
needs assessed  met, as well as 

Ash and Casey will 

provide the group 

with updates on the 

Markhouse Day 

Centre Consultation 

when they are 

available.  

Completed 



finding out what services are 
available locally.  
 
Both the residents and the visiting 
staff gave good feedback about the 
consultation. A staff member said, 
“it was a really helpful discussion 
and debate.” 
 

Reviewing 

ways of 

collaborating 

Due to the focus given to the 

Markhouse Centre consultation, 

there was not enough time to talk 

about incorporating Miro 

whiteboard as a way to collaborate 

online.   

Ash will discuss this 
with the group in our 
next meeting.  
 
The group will be 
asked their opinion 
on the accessibility 
of using Miro, and 
whenever they have 
any preferred ways 
of collaborating 
remotely.  
 

Ongoing 

 

 

 

 

 


